
 

 
 
 
 
2 February 2018 
 
Kostyantyn Yun, Director 
2A Evreyskaya,  
Odesa, Ukraine 
 
Re: Your Letter of 21 December 2017 
 
Dear Kostyantyn Yun; 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 December 2017 to Goran Marby and Herb Waye. We have posted your 
letter to ICANN Correspondence page at https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/yun-to-
marby-21dec17-en.pdf. 
 
As you likely know, the .UA top-level domain is designed for use to represent the country of Ukraine. 
This type of domain is known as a Country-Code Top-Level Domain or ccTLD.  
 
Under the global policies governing ccTLDs, decisions on how to operate the domain are made within 
the country by a ccTLD manager. As such, ICANN is not involved in registration policy issues such as 
accrediting registrars within ccTLDs. 
  
The currently designated manager of the .UA country-code top-level domain is: 
  
Hostmaster Ltd. 
vul Vavilovykh 18 
Kyiv 04060, Ukraine 
  
Enquiries regarding accreditation and other registration issues within the .UA domain can be directed to 
them. For up-to-date contact details please refer to http://iana.org/go/.ua. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Akram Atallah, President 
Global Domains Division 
 
 
cc: Herb Waye 
 
 


